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Let’s take a walk down memory lane and celebrate the
school year and the many council achievements, that
could not have been possible without each and every
Parent, Caregiver and of course, SVPS Student. 

1 New Principal
1 New Vice Principal
8 School Council Meetings 
288 Cookie Sale served.  
245 Pizza Slices served. 
200+ Students and Educators joined the Move-a-thon (Thank you DJ Shae)
350+ Freezies served.
$385.00 Raised to support SVPS STEM and Robotics initiatives.   
12 "First Grade Here I Come" Books gifted to Senior Kindergarten students.
18 Graduation Hoodies gifted to the Grade 8 graduating class.
20 Parent Volunteers committed for SVPS initiatives, trips and school council events.  

A BIG thank you to all the volunteers who dedicated their time
throughout this school year.  Thank you to Ms. Sharma, Ms.
Ventresca, Ms. Taz and the entire SVPS faculty for your
involvement and council support.  Thank you to the School
Council Executive Team: Joella, Rishma, Simone and Bridgette.  
Last, but definitely not least, a heartfelt Thank You to Shaneka
and Brian for leading and gathering parent volunteers for our
school council events.  
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WE ASKED SOME OF THE COUNCIL MEMBERS 
"WHAT ARE YOU MOST LOOKING FORWARD TO THIS SUMMER?" 

I am looking forward to getting some down time, doing things we weren't able
to do for the last three years.

Take our child on new adventures, explore new surroundings but most of all
soak up every second of this weather because we don't get it for long.

Rishma, Parent Representative

Spending quality time with family
Doing fun summer activities with the children
Vacation & Relaxation

This summer, I am mostly looking forward to:

Simone, Treasurer & Parent Representative 

I can't wait to turn off the school alarm so I can sleep in for an extra hour. Lol. In addition,
I'm looking forward to relaxing, spending time by the pool, BBQ'ing, soaking up some
vitamin D and watching my girls just have fun.  No pressure.  No stress.  

Joanne, Chair & Parent Representative 
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SCHOOL COUNCIL 2023/2024 ........ WHAT'S NEXT? 

School Council meetings will continue virtually every first Thursday of each month.  (Any
changes will be communicated.)
Our first School Council meeting will begin Thursday, October 5, 2023.  It will include voting
for the 2023/2024 School Council Executive Team.
Election and nomination information will be sent in September 2023. 
You will have the opportunity to nominate yourself as a Parent Representative or even an
Executive Role. 

Have a wonderful and safe summer!  See you in September!

This summer I am looking forward to time with my family,
some delicious BBQ eats, and some downtime/vacation time. 

Joella, Secretary & Parent Representative
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Using three words, can you describe this school year at SVPS?
WELCOMING, FUN AND EXCITING!

How will you spend your summer break?
RELAXING WITH MY FAMILY AND CATCHING UP WITH READING & NEW MOVIES!

Is there a quote or saying that you live by?
"FAILURE IS NOT AN OPTION" APOLLO 13

Any book or TV show recommendations for parents and caregivers? 
“IS IT CAKE?” 

How often do you accidentally call a family member by a SVPS student's name?  
ALMOST EVERYDAY!!!

What is your must-have phone app?
FACETIME

End of school message to the SVPS community.
IT HAS BEEN AN AWESOME FIRST YEAR AT SVPS AND WE HAVE CREATED MANY
SPECIAL MOMENTS. ENJOY AND RELAX OVER THE SUMMER AND WE LOOK FORWARD
TO SEEING YOU BACK IN SEPTEMBER!

FINAL ANNOUNCEMENTS WITH 
MS. SHARMA

Principal
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FINAL ANNOUNCEMENTS WITH 
MS. VENTRESCA

Vice-Principal

Using three words, can you describe this school year at SVPS?
PARTNERSHIPS, GROWTH, BUSY!

How will you spend your summer break?
WITH MY FAMILY AT THE COTTAGE

Is there a quote or saying that you live by?
DON’T SWEAT THE SMALL STUFF!

Any book or TV show recommendations for parents and caregivers? 
“IS IT CAKE?” A GREAT SHOW TO WATCH AS A FAMILY!

How often do you accidentally call a family member by a SVPS student's name?  
LOL! DAILY!

What is your must-have phone app?
GAMES FOR MY KIDS!

End of school message to the SVPS community.
ENJOY A WONDERFUL SUMMER WITH THOSE YOU LOVE. RELAX, RECHARGE AND
LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING YOU IN THE FALL!


